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Week 3: Labor Day is on the Way!

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Highlights fromWeek 3…
Would you rather…

1. Be a robot or a pirate? 2. Have a pet donkey or a pet alligator?
Robot: 21 Donkey: 21
Pirate: 18 Alligator: 14

3. Be able to fly or be able to be invisible?
Be able to fly: 15
Be able to be invisible: 21

This week, our incredible Kindergarten students loved learning about Jesus and Social Studies. They
also baked pretend cookies and finger painted.

Our amazing 2nd-4th graders loved learning about rocket science and the butterfly life cycle. They also
liked learning about their multiplication tables. They also liked playing capture the flag.

Our fantastic 5th-8th graders loved learning about what a “Blue Moon” is and about Algebraic
Equations. They enjoyed playing ultimate frisbee and learning about Newton’s Laws. They liked
spending time with friends and playing both soccer and football. They really liked shooting off their
bottle rockets for the school.
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Our epic 9th-10th graders have been learning about the Boston Tea Party and the battles in Lexington
and Concord. They also learned, from Esther, not to compare yourself to others. They had fun at gym
night.

A Special Look at the 2nd-4th Grade Class

Upcoming Events:
September 4 – No School (Labor Day) ~ We hope you have an awesome long weekend!
September 17-20 Outdoor School Grades 5-8
September 24 – Pancake Breakfast at 8:00am
September 25-October 6 – MAP Testing
October 18 – End of 1st Quarter
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